
  

Andrew J. Feinstein 
Manager, Protocol Sub-committee 

CODESA 

13 December 1991 

To: Eddy Ngobemi [Ximoko Progressive Party] 
Tom Setiloane [Bophuthatswana] 
Kgobalale H Marim [Lebowa, UPF] 
DT Mokoena [Dikwankwetla] 
A Rajbansi [National Peoples Party] 
Ahmed Arbee [Solidarity] 
DS Mkhwanazi [INM Kangwane] 
Maggie Govender [NIC, TIC] 
D. Bjorkman [Ciskei Government] 

Dear Sir/madam 

Your organisation was invited to send a representative to serve 
on the CODESA Protocol Sub-committee. This committee has had a 
full meeting on 12 December 1991 and a working group meeting on 
13 December 1991, without representatives of your organisation. 

We invite you to send a representative to our next full sub- 
committee meeting which will take place on Tuesday the 17 
December 1991 at 8h00 in the Protocol Office at the World Trade 
Centre near Jan Smuts Airport in Johannesburg. 

If you would like your representative to be involved in the work 

of the Protocol Working Group on a daily basis they should, in 
addition, attend the next working group meeting which will take 
place on Monday the 16 December 1991 at the World Trade Centre. 

Enclosed for the information of your representative are copies 
of the minutes from the two sub-committee meetings held thus far. 

Queries can be directed to Andrew Feinstein at 011 - 3971198/9 
(tel) or 011 - 3972211 (fax). 

Yours sincerely 

Andrew J. Feinstein 
Protocol Manager 

  

 


